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FNN Interview with Chairman 

Collection House Limited (ASX:CLH) is pleased to provide shareholders with a video 

interview with Finance News Network regarding some exciting new developments for the 

Company including Chairman Leigh Berkley’s relocation to Australia, Managing Director 

Anthony Rivas’s plans, and the appointment of two new high calibre Directors following 

much improved results for FY18.  

To view the full interview please click the link below: 

https://www.finnewsnetwork.com.au/MediaCenter/MediaCenterMobile.aspx?Site=FNN13
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For more information please visit our website: https://www.collectionhouse.com.au/ 

 

ENDS 

 

For more information please contact: 

Kristine May, Company Secretary 
Email: kristine.may@collectionhouse.com.au 
Ph: (07) 3292 1015
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